
From: Paige Felts
To: Ashley Campbell
Subject: RE: EAC Member Appointment
Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 2:55:48 PM

Ashley:
 
I am going to step down.  I have too many irons in the fire and feel that I am not able
to dedicate the time I should to the committee.  I have spoken to Annelise and Evan
about replacing me.  They both had interest, so I will talk to them again on Monday
and see which one I will recommend to take my place.   
 
Paige Felts, CPESC
Asst. Vice President, East Gulf Region
Environmental Permitting and Compliance Manager
Volkert, Inc.

1680 West 2nd Street, Suite B
Gulf Shores, Alabama  36542
 
O 251-968-7551
C 251-504-0361
 
The information contained in this e-mail, including any accompanying documents or attachments, is
from Volkert, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, and is privileged
and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this message in error, please notify Volkert immediately at our corporate office (251) 342-1070.
Thank you for your cooperation.
 
 
From: Ashley Campbell <Ashley.Campbell@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 5:29 PM
To: Paige Felts <paige.felts@volkert.com>
Subject: EAC Member Appointment
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Paige,
 

First, I would like to thank you for the last three
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years of service to the County.  We truly appreciate
all of the time and effort you have put towards
environmental protection.  It is hard to believe that
the EAC has been re-established for 3-years and
that your 3-year term is approaching its end.  The
Commission would like to know if you wish to
continue your service for an additional 3 years.  If
so, I will recommend you for reappointment in
April.  If possible, please let me know if you would
like to continue your service no later than March
15.
 
Thanks again for your service,
 
Ashley Campbell
Baldwin County Planning & Zoning Department
Natural Resource Planner
201 East Section Ave
Foley, AL 36535
ashley.campbell@baldwincountyal.gov
Office:  251-580-1655 Ext 7260
Cell:  251-423-3632
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Creating a Clean Water Future for Generations to
Come………………….
www.cleanwaterfuture.com
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